
Now Read This! 

 

 

 

 

 

 Hi everyone. 

My name is Vicki Glover and I’m one of the 
circulation crew, that you will be greeted by as 
you enter the library. I started working at the 
Knox branch about 6 months ago. 

I have lived in Knox most of my life. I have 
worked a variety of jobs from factory, CNA, 
customer service and hair dresser. I’m happy to 
say I’m finally in the career I’ve wanted since 
high school. 

I’ve been coming to the Knox branch of Starke 
County since it was originally in the location 
it’s at right now, but located  in a little white 
building. I continued coming after it moved up 
town across from the court house and then 
back to the current location. 

My family are lovers of books. Both my   
daughters were brought to the library before 
they were a week old and have grown up in the 
library. My husband would spend every     
waking moment here if he could. 

I have many literary likes. I love anything   
written about Amish. I read non-fiction to learn 
about any interest I have. Recently it’s been 
diabetic books and books about The Great   
Depression. Like Little Heathens hard times 
and high spirits on an Iowa Farm during the       
Depression. 

So if you have interest, come to the library to 
find some great books. I’ll see you when you 
check them out. 

 Vicki 



Health Linc 
Cooking Class  Monday, April 17th Noon-2pm 

CPR Training  Wednesday, April 19th Noon - 4pm 

Bingo  Thursday, April 20th 9am - 11am 
 

Learn to Sew a Tote 
 

With Melissa Long 
Free class 
April 6th 

10:00 am - Noon 
 

You will need to bring  
1 yard of 45 inches  

cotton material.  



Branch Canvas  
Painting 

 

Koontz Lake 
Hamlet 

San Pierre 
 

Available on Demand 
$5 per person 

 
Tutorials available  

at each branch 
 

AM Quilters 
 

1st and 3rd Monday 
Henry F. Schricker 

Meeting 
Room 





As part of our Yeti or Not, It's Winter Reading program, kids could Guess How Many 
Donut Seeds Are In the Jar contest.  149 kids made guesses. There were 997 donut seeds 
and 5 children guessed 1,000! We drew for a Grand Prize of Free Donuts from Fingerhut, 

choice of small prizes, and rock candy stick. The 4 Winners each received a choice of 
small prizes and rock candy stick. 

Way to go Santiago, Aivyn, Ariana, Allis, and Magdalena!  

And a special Thank You! to Knox Fingerhut Bakery! 

Winter Reading  

Total All Locations: 203 registered  -  133 finished  

Total Girls Completed 70  -  Total Boys Completed 63 

Total Under 12 years Completed 121    

Total Completed Books 117     

StoryWalk 

January and February, 
School Visit and Public 

Visit Total: 398 

Earth Day 
Special 

Potting Plants with Liv 
Tuesday, April 18th 

3:30 pm 
Saturday, April 22nd 

Noon-1pm 

Total 12 and Older Completed 12 

Total Completed Hours 10 




